
 
March 17,  2017 
 
 
 
Dear Health Care Practitioner, 
 
Re:  Medical Assessment for Commercial Driver Fit for Work 
 
As part of the City of Edmonton’s Driver Evaluation Program your patient has chosen to be seen 
by their own physician for their medical Fit for Work assessment as a Commercial Vehicle 
Driver.  
 
The medical assessment that we need completed is: 
 

● vision and hearing tests; 
● standardized cognitive assessment (MoCa); 
● medical history including evaluation of results from the above noted testing and focused 

on risk factors for safety sensitive duties (driving bus); and 
● comprehensive physical examination focused on risk factors for safety sensitive duties 

(driving bus). 
 
We required the attached Return to Work Medical Clearance form be submitted to the City 
within 48 hours of the appointment.  
 
Completed assessment results should be faxed back to: 
 

Laurie Trelenberg, Disability Management 
FAX:  780-496-9227 

 
 
Please contact me if you have questions or concerns.  Thank you in advance for your 
assistance. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Laurie Trelenberg 
Supervisor, Disability Management  
Office 780-496-4723 
Fax  780-496-9227 
 


